
 
 

Yakima Waste Systems, Inc. 
PO Box 2830 

Yakima, WA  98907 
 
 

November 15, 2016 
 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Attn:  Records Section 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Dump Fee Increase Filing Withdrawal, Tariff Number 11, Yakima Waste Systems, Inc. G-89; 
Docket TG-161191. 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
I herewith request to withdraw the disposal fee increase filing for Yakima Waste Systems, Inc.  The 
filing has been docketed under TG-161191.  Our Company will re-file at a later date. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923 or via email at 
heatherg@wcnx.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Heather Garland 
Pricing Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


